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  Jesus Youth Prayer Jesus Youth, Seven steps
prayer format inspired by the traditional patterns
of community prayers in the Church.
  The Essential Jesus Youth Edition Doug
Fields,2014-08-15 WHO IS JESUS? (NO, REALLY?)Most
of us know something about Jesus. Maybe we
attended Sunday school or when surfing channels,
we heard TV-vangelists talk about Jesus. But is he
really such a big deal?The Essential Jesus Youth
Edition will help you discover who Jesus is and
why he has transformed so many lives. Through both
Old and New Testament readings you will learn why
God sent Jesus, what Jesus taught, how Jesus
treated people, why he performed miracles, the
meaning of his death, the significance of his
resurrection, what the Bible says about his second
coming ... and much more.Whether reading The
Essential Jesus Youth Edition alone or with a
group, you can decide who Jesus is for yourself.
  Contemplative Youth Ministry Mark
Yaconelli,2011-03-22 “Contemplative Youth Ministry
is refreshing rain for dry youth workers and
barren youth ministries. More than the same old
youth ministry tips and tricks, it gives
principles and practices to soak in God’s grace,
love, and power. I wish I had read it 15 years
ago.” - Kara Powell, Ph.D., executive director,
Center for Youth Ministry and Family Ministry,
Fuller Theological Seminary “Mark invites readers
to be encountered by the presence of Jesus who is
always near. This book is transparent about the
challenges that churches and families face as they
desire to be effective in youth ministry. The book
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is filled with the honest stories of different
kinds of youth ministries representing the breadth
of Christianity in the United States. I heartily
endorse Contemplative Youth Ministry as a rich
encounter with the souls of youth and adults whose
lives have been transformed by our very present
God.” - Bill Kees, director of youth ministries,
Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (ELCA)
“Mark Yaconelli not only reminds us of some of the
long-forgotten pathways of faith, he shares with
us how it actually looks when men and women who
love God practice it with young people. I
especially appreciate Mark’s optimism in his
perspective of today’s kids, for his insights are
grounded in God’s view of them.” - Chap Clark,
Ph.D., associate professor of youth, family, and
culture, Fuller Theological Seminary “Mark
Yaconelli was experimenting with contemplative
youth ministry practices before contemplative
youth ministry practices became cool. This book
has about it the unique air of authenticity. He
shares with us in these pages his own journey as a
youth worker who actually believes that God’s
still small voice speaks louder than the roaring
windstorm of our busy youth ministry calendars.
It’s a book about creating for our students places
of silence and opening up spaces for God to
speak.” - Duffy Robbins, professor of youth
ministry, Eastern University; author of Enjoy the
Silence and This Way to Youth Ministry “Mark
Yaconelli has emerged as one of youth ministry’s
most provocative ‘voices in the wilderness,’
calling us back to our theological taproots: The
contemplative practices that bind our lives to the
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life of Christ. If Mark’s research has taught us
anything, it’s that these practices do not cause
youth ministry to take fl ight into a spiritual
never-never land; rather they anchor young
people—and their churches—in the fertile soil of
Christian tradition, in the nitty-gritty of daily
life, and in the explosive transformation that
awaits us when we wait upon God.” - Kenda Creasy
Dean, parent, pastor, and professor of youth,
Princeton Theological Seminary; author of
Practicing Passion: Youth and the Quest for a
Passionate Church
  The Essential Jesus Youth Edition Whitney T.
Kuniholm,2015-10-23
  Jesus Centered Youth Ministry Rick
Lawrence,2014-03-07 “If all I did for the next 10
years was pass along this book to hungry youth
leaders, I would have a fruitful decade.” —Dave
Rahn, Senior Vice President and Chief Ministry
Officer for Youth For Christ “In this book, Rick
calls us to run arm-in-arm with teenagers—to the
epicenter of that mystery, that person, that
incarnate child, that troublemaker, that up-ender,
that ultimate rescuer.” —Mark Oestreicher,
Partner, The Youth Cartel There’s a surging hunger
among teenagers for Jesus. New research shows that
they want a clearer understanding of what Jesus
really said and did, and how faith in matters in
their lives. In fact, that desire is so deep, it’s
#1 on their “wish list” for what they’d like to
talk about at church. But are we doing that? Even
though we assume that everything we do in youth
ministry is about Jesus, the evidence is
clear:That’s not what our students say they’re
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experiencing. So what would a youth ministry look
like if it shifted toward a passionate,
persistent, and permeating focus on drawing
students into a closer orbit around Jesus? Inside
the pages of Jesus-Centered Youth Ministry, you’ll
discover the foundation for a ministry that is
Jesus-centered, along with the bricks for building
it. You’ll discover that not only is it possible
to create this kind of ministry, it’s also
essential that you pursue this path. Eight years
after his book was first published, introducing
the language and structure of a new way of doing
youth ministry, author and longtime Group Magazine
editor Rick Lawrence has completely rewritten and
revised Jesus-Centered Youth Ministry. It’s packed
with new insight, new research, and dozens of
field-tested ideas for planting and nurturing a
ministry environment that is Jesus-magnetic. Help
satisfy teenagers’ hunger for Jesus in richly
nourishing and sustaining ways by shifting the
orbit of your ministry.
  Conversations with Jesus, Updated and Revised
Edition Youth For Christ,2012-02-07 Help your
students hear what Jesus has to say to them
Following the Youth For Christ 3Story® model of
evangelism, this 60-day devo presents Scripture to
students in daily letters from Jesus. They’ll
learn to abide in Christ and connect their own
story to God’s story through the daily readings
and journaling opportunities. In this daily
conversation they’ll discover their role in God’s
story.
  Jesus Centered Youth Ministry: Guide for
Volunteers Rick Lawrence,2014-12-08 If you’re a
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volunteer in youth ministry, you’ve likely
wondered: “How did I get here?” No matter how
you’d normally answer, one thing’s for sure:
You’re “here” because Jesus nudged or maybe even
dragged you here. That’s because Jesus loves you
and loves teenagers, and he wants them to get what
you have to give. But how do you maximize your
time with them? And how can you make an impact
that draws students into a closer orbit around
Jesus? When you’re captured by the “real” Jesus,
not the “knockoff” Jesus we often hear about in
our culture, then your pursuit of him influences
your kids’ pursuit of him. And when you’re all-in
with the real Jesus, you have lasting impact in
your interactions with students. This guide for
volunteers is a condensed version of Rick
Lawrence’s wildly successful book Jesus-Centered
Youth Ministry. It delivers a laser-sharp focus on
why we need a renewed focus on Jesus in youth
ministry, and gives you practical, sustainable
ways to put JCYM ideas into practice. You’ll
encounter page after page of field-tested ideas
for crafting and nurturing a Jesus-magnetic
ministry environment. Help satisfy your teenagers’
hunger for Jesus by helping to shift the orbit of
your ministry.
  For the Strength of Youth The Church of Jesus
Christ of Latter-day Saints,1966 OUR DEAR YOUNG
MEN AND YOUNG WOMEN, we have great confidence in
you. You are beloved sons and daughters of God and
He is mindful of you. You have come to earth at a
time of great opportunities and also of great
challenges. The standards in this booklet will
help you with the important choices you are making
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now and will yet make in the future. We promise
that as you keep the covenants you have made and
these standards, you will be blessed with the
companionship of the Holy Ghost, your faith and
testimony will grow stronger, and you will enjoy
increasing happiness.
  First-Century Youth Ministry Heather
Quiroz,2019-12-26 We all want thriving youth
ministries, vibrant communities of teenagers and
adult leaders who are all growing as disciples of
Jesus. Too often, though, it feels like things
just aren't...quite...working. While there are
lots of potential solutions to the problems of
youth ministry, Heather Quiroz suggests looking
back-way back-for answers: at first-century Jewish
faith, life, and culture. With vulnerability and
humor, Quiroz combines stories from her years as
an in-the-trenches youth worker with extensive
study to help readers understand how building upon
the wisdom and practices of the past can help
shape our ministries today. Peppered throughout
are simple, practical tips on everything from
starting an intergenerational mentorship ministry
to helping teenagers meaningfully engage with
Scripture to encouraging teens and families to
build restful Sabbath rhythms into their
lives.Written for youth workers, parents, pastors,
and anyone who cares about guiding young people as
they grow into disciples of Jesus Christ, First-
Century Youth Ministry will encourage and
challenge readers, making it clear how nourishing
the roots of our faith will bring our youth
ministries to life.
  Jesus and the Gang Jon Wolseth,2011-02-15 In



8

urban Honduras, gun violence and assault form the
pulsing backdrop of everyday life. This book
examines the ways that young men and women in
working-class neighborhoods of El Progreso,
Honduras, understand and respond to gang and gun
violence in their communities. Because residents
rely on gangs and Catholic and Evangelical
Protestant churches to mediate violence in their
neighborhoods, these institutions form the fabric
of society. While only a small fraction of youths
in a neighborhood are active members of a gang,
most young men must learn the styles, ways of
communicating, and local geography of gangs in
order to survive. Due to the absence of gang
prevention programs sponsored by the government or
outside non-governmental organizations, Catholic
and Pentecostal churches have developed their own
ways to confront gang violence in their
communities. Youths who participate in church
organizations do so not only to alter and improve
their communities but also to gain emotional and
institutional support. Offering firsthand accounts
of these youths and how they make use of religious
discourse, narrative practices, or the inscription
of tattooed images and words on the body to
navigate dangerous social settings, Jesus and the
Gang is an unflinching look at how these young men
turn away from perpetuating the cycle of violence
and how Christianity serves a society where
belonging is surviving. This book will appeal to
readers with an interest in Latin American
studies, urban anthropology, and youth studies.
With its focus on the lives of young men and
women, it’s also a compelling read for anyone
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interested in the plight of urban youth trying to
escape the gang life.
  The Jesus I Wish I Knew in High School Cameron
Cole,Charlotte Getz,2021-09-21 The pressure of
being a teenager can be overwhelming. School,
sports, jobs, and relationships all press in at
the same time. But the hardest thing can be
feeling alone, that you have no one to share your
most difficult problems with. In The Jesus I Wish
I Knew in High School, thirty authors such as
Scott Sauls, Sandra McCracken, Michelle ...
  Gospel-Centered Youth Ministry Cameron Cole,Jon
Nielson,2016-02-12 Youth ministry is an essential
part of most evangelical churches. And yet, there
is a surprising lack of resources written
specifically for youth workers focused on viewing
all aspects of youth ministry through a gospel-
focused lens. Featuring contributions from a host
of experienced youth workers from a wide variety
of churches, this how-to manual offers guidance
related to every facet of youth ministry, from
planning short-term mission trips to working with
parents. Theologically rooted yet eminently
practical, this handbook will equip youth leaders
to effectively shepherd the young people under
their care—training them to live faithfully in
their homes, churches, and schools.
  Youth Ministry from the Outside In Brandon K.
McKoy,2013-09-13 We tend to organize our youth
ministry from the inside out. We give gathered
groups of individual youth tools and teaching to
form their souls around a Christian identity. So
far, so good. But what if our identity is not
merely or even primarily rooted and established
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somewhere inside ourselves? What if our identity
is shaped and cultivated in the relationships we
inhabit—each with their own distinctives and
demands—and in the overlapping stories we find
ourselves in? Prefabricated approaches to ministry
that focus on the interior makeup of our youth may
make for good youth group members, but these
limited approaches don't reach beyond the youth
room into other corners of their lives. Rather
than centering them on the faith, our inside-out
approach may be pushing their faith to the margins
of their life. Brandon McKoy mines the insights of
social construction theory to help us locate
Christ not in our hearts but in our midst. We
learn to embrace him as our own and our students
as whole people engaging in a life's worth of
encounters. Approaching youth ministry from the
outside in, we discover our students in a whole
new light—and with them, the fullness of our
faith.
  The Mind of Christ T. W. Hunt,Claude V.
King,1996-10-18 Help your youth (Grades 7-12) put
on The Mind of Christ as found in Philippians
2:5-11 with this 12-unit daily study book. With
it, they'll come to understand more of what Christ
desires of them, while they're challenged to
explore the truths of experiencing freedom in
Christ, the virtues of Godly wisdom, the art of
servanthood, living in the Spirit, and exalting
Christ.
  Youth Ministry Lawrence O. Richards,1990-12-19
Understanding youth culture in a particular time
and place is one of the foundation stones upon
which youth leaders build a youth ministry.
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Christian education, according to Richards, is the
teaching and learning of Christian faith as
culture--the reshaping of personalities into the
image of Christ. The thesis of this book is that
youth ministry must be viewed as youth and adults
involved together in Scripture, in a body-of-
Christ relationship, and in life. Richards shows
what is involved in each of these elements as well
as how to organize and program a ministry that,
through such involvement, will lead young people
to Christian maturity.
  The Skinny on Discipleship Katie Edwards,Ken
Castor,2015-05-28 Life-shaping discipleship isn’t
a random event. It’s an intentional adventure, and
teenagers need someone who’s walking with them on
the journey and helping them grow as a disciple of
Jesus Christ. Jesus modeled this for us through
relationship with his closest disciples. He spent
time with them, shared life with them, taught them
to obey, shared experiences with them, gave them
direction, and promised to be with them. This is
what we are called to as youth workers—the model
for us to follow. The Skinny on Discipleship will
become a practical guide in your role as a
disciple-maker. You’ll discover innovative
insights and powerful encouragement for knowing
Jesus, loving him, and placing him at the center
of your life—and then helping teenagers along on
that same journey. When it comes to discipleship,
there are no shortcuts, there’s no handbook for
teenagers, and there’s no timeline on what it will
take to help each teenager draw closer to Jesus.
But you can follow the model of Jesus, rely on the
truth that he’s with you, and remember that
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ultimately he loves teenagers even more than you
do.
  A New Kind of Youth Ministry Chris
Folmsbee,2009-08-30 A New Kind of Youth
Ministrychallenges you to take a fresh look at
your ministry through the concept of
“reculturing”—the act of changing theway things
are done or simply creating a culture of change.
No fly-bynight, change-for-the-sake-of-change
concept, it’s about altering our paradigms for the
sake of life change.
  Jesus Christ for Youth Robert Conn,1996-09 More
than 100,000 youth encountered and deepend their
relationship with the Master through Jesus Christ
for Youth. Now, this classic has been updated for
a new generation. Jesus Christ for Youth
integrates the life of Jesus and its meaning for
youth today. Through this resource, youth will
meet Jesus Christ in a personal, meaningful, and
life changing way.
  The Jesus-Centered Life Rick Lawrence,Kurt
Johnston,Jeff A. Storm,Group Youth Group Youth
Ministry Resources,2016-03 Think you know Jesus?
Think again. For around 2,000 years, Jesus has
been at the center of pretty much everything, and
no one has had a bigger influence on our daily
lives than Jesus. Most of us think we have a
pretty good idea of who Jesus is and what he did.
But we dont. Sometimes the people we know the
least are the people were around the most. Isnt
that weird? Were convinced that we really know
them, because theyve always been part of our
lives. But we need to get reintroduced to them,
because we dont really know them as well as we
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think we do. This highly interactive, chunk-size
devotional will help you take a fresh look at what
you think you already know about Jesus, so you can
grow your friendship with him. Get ready for an
exciting, life-changing adventure!
  Practicing Discernment with Youth David F.
White,2018-09-13 Throughout history youth have
been at the center of their communities’ energy
and creativity, including their efforts to seek
faith and justice. However, today’s adolescents
have been relegated as passive learners and
consumers, lacking full adult power for longer
than any age cohort in history. This book traces
the modern domestication of adolescence from its
ancient roots through several key moments of its
descent into passivity. Empowering youth as agents
of Christian faith in the world is not only a
social need, but is theologically warranted. The
church and the broken world need the gifts of
youth. This book elaborates four pedagogical
movements—listening, understanding,
remembering/dreaming, and acting—as key for
noticing and nurturing the faith commitments of
youth. Too much of contemporary youth ministry
represents an attempt to pump energy into our
youth—to get them excited about what we have to
offer. This approach attends to energies already
present in the lived experiences and hidden
commitments of youth and connects them to God’s
mission in the world.
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